
Welcome to Third Grade!! 
Hello to you, my 3JET Third Grader!! 

 

My name is Mrs. Jethon, and I am so happy to be your third-grade teacher!! I cannot wait to 
begin learning and growing with you!! We will be learning about so many interesting topics 

in science, social studies, reading, math and writing! 
 

So far, I have spent my summer spending time with my family and friends, going to the 
beach, gardening, hiking, and reading lots of awesome books! I am looking forward to 

hearing all about your summer adventures! 
 

Just in case you are wondering, let me share a little about myself! I love dogs (especially my 
dog, Louie), beautiful flowers, hummingbirds, the full moon, Penn State football, and 

spending time near the ocean!   
 

When you come back to school, please bring a brown bag filled with 3 to 5 small items 

that help describe you. Some possibilities are pictures, souvenirs, or other special objects. 
 

Later this month I will be busy preparing our classroom, Room 11!! 
 I will see you in our happy place on our first day of school, Tuesday, September 2nd! 

Enjoy your last few weeks of summer! 
 

Love, Mrs. Jethon 
 

To my wonderful parents: 
 

Welcome! 
 I am looking forward to partnering with you to make your child’s third grade year a 

success!!  
Please allow me to share a little about myself: 

 
I have had the pleasure of teaching third grade, fourth grade and first grade in Central 

Bucks. I have also worked as an Instructional Assistant, and Language Facilitator for the 
Deaf for both the Central Bucks School District and the Bucks County Intermediate Unit.  In 

total, I have worked as an educator in various roles for more than fifteen years. I am 
certified to teach Pre-K through Fourth Grades, and English Language Development. 

 
My family resides in the Central Bucks School District. My husband and I have two children 
who are successful CB graduates and Warwick alumni!! I have experienced partnering with 
the educators of Central Bucks as a parent and served in several different roles as a parent 
volunteer. I am thrilled to have the privilege to teach the students of Warwick Elementary! 

 
I look forward to meeting you at Back-to-School Night on Wednesday, September 3rd!  

Enjoy your last few weeks of summer! 
 

Sincerely, Mrs. Lisa Jethon 

ljethon@cbsd.org 


